Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L

Subject: FOIA Request

From: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:08 PM

To: lvie Szalai <_>

Cc: Cartledge, Wendy B <Wendy.Cartledge@beaufort.k12.sc.us>; Rowland, Gillian C
<Gillian.Rowland@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Subject: RE: FOIA Request

Hi, lvie:
Thanks for your quick response. We'll note this request as cancelled.

Kind regards,
Candace

Candace Bruder, Ed.D.

Director of Communications
Beaufort County School District
843-322-2432 (office)

843-941-9178 (cell)
candace.bruder@beaufort.k12.sc.us

From: lvie Szalai <_>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:23 AM
To: Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us>
Subject: Re: FOIA Request

| think at this point, you can cancel the request. This was before we found out that the review form went to spam. Thank
you for your time in addressing this. | really appreciate it.
Ivie

On Mon, Nov 21, 2022 at 8:19 AM Bruder-Brasseur, Candace L <Candace.Bruder-Brasseur@beaufort.k12.sc.us> wrote:

Hi, lvie:

We are in receipt of your November 6 FOIA request. Your request denotes “a document that was submitted to the
district...” Without more specifics, this request is quite broad, and as a result extensive. In order to narrow the search
terms and expedite your request, it would be helpful if you could please provide any additional information such as a
date range, the type of document (e.g., pdf, Microsoft Word, etc.), means of submission (e.g. email, Jotform, hardcopy,
etc.), and/or the names of the submitter(s) and/or recipient(s).



Kind regards,
Candace



